Department of Public Works

City Hall 730 Washington Ave. Racine, WI 53403 262.636.9121 - Public Works 262.636.9191 - Engineering



Mark H. Yehlen, P.E. Commissioner of Public Works

Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. Asst. Comm. of Public Works / Operations

John C. Rooney, P.E. Asst. Comm. of Public Works / City Engineer

October 3, 2013

Ald. Sandy Weidner Chairperson, Public Works and Services Committee Racine, WI

Dear Ald. Weidner:

Cree is offering to donate their new model of LED light fixtures for use in the Lake Avenue Parking Ramp. Cree often brings potential users of their products around the City to see them in operation and they would like to show them what the new model offers for light output.

The City does currently have LED lights installed in this ramp, but the new model is more energy efficient and offers the motion control that has the lights in the low light output mode until it senses a person or vehicle moving through the ramp which brings it to full light output. This will provide a more energy efficient operation in this facility. The City also retains the existing LED fixtures which will be relocated to other facilities in need of energy efficient lighting upgrades, so has a positive impact on other facilities.

If accepted, a letter of thanks should be sent to Cree for their donation.

Sincerely,

Thomas M. Eeg

Asst. Commissioner of Public Works/Operations

TME:das

cc: Mark Yehlen John Rooney Al Stanek